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We OBJECT to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm. We already have numerous house building 
developments still in progress and seemingly not selling! 
We are having to endure sewage into the sea, inadequate water supply and infrastructure and each year we have a 
hosepipe ban, roads clogged with traffic which also causes potholes which the council can’t afford to sort out. Long 
waiting times for the G.P. and hospital appointments. 
 
We are also a holiday destination, so from Easter onwards that exasperates the situation making it a nightmare to 
continue living here! 
 
In addition to all of this, we are building on land that should be growing food for the increasing population! 
 
Why keep building houses in the south east, we will be sinking into the sea soon! Perhaps we should be building in 
areas where our politicians  or councillors (of any party) live! 
 
I am sure that it won’t matter how many people object to this but we feel incensed enough to add our names to the 
many in this area that OBJECT! 
 
Regards, 
 
Denise Petts & Alan Hall. 
Sent from my iPad 




